
We have reached the end of this academic year, and what a busy year it has been!  This month has been particular-
ly action packed!  We were delighted to be able to invite Parents and Carers back into school for our annual sports 
day event. The children thoroughly enjoying competing against each other as teams. I 
am delighted to announce that the overall winning team was the Yellow team with 
1647 points, in close second place was the Blue team  with 1623 points, in third place 
was the Green team with 1425 points and then Red Team achieved 1417 points! A 
great day had by all. The team trophy was awarded in our celebration assembly and 
the  Yellow team were thrilled! Well done all!  We had lots of very positive feedback 
from the children, the staff and Parents/Carers too! A few comments include “It was  
real fun watching our children fully engaged in competing with each other happily and 
joyfully!” and “It was well organised event, enjoyed every moment. Many thanks to 
teachers.”  We have reflected on the feedback received and the overwhelming majori-
ty of you all preferred the sports day at Maybury so we will continue with this format.  

We were delighted with our year 6 (KS2) SATS results this year. A huge congratula-
tions to our year 6 children who have worked so hard this year.    

 

Year 6 have are having a wonderful few days at their residential 
trip this week which is a really special end to their journey at 
Maybury. We wish you all the best in your new secondary 
schools. We have watched you learn and grow, but now the 
time has come for you to spread your wings and fly! So hold 
your head proudly, we know you will go far, you will be a shin-
ing beacon– just remember who you are! A huge thank you for 
our parents in year 6 for your support throughout your time at 
Maybury. 

 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents/carers who have supported out enterprise events this term. 
We have used the  money raised to purchase a whole school phonics reading scheme called Read Write Inc. We will 
be holding parent workshops for parents of children in Reception, years 1 and 2  in September to talk to you about 
this. We have also purchased new higher level “black” band books which are challenging  and engaging high quality 
texts for children in Key Stage 2 to enjoy. 
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Maybury News  
Believe.   Achieve.   Succeed. 

Starfish Class £100.00 

Seahorses Class £484.56 

Jellyfish Class £84.25 

Manta Rays Class £115.97 

Angelfish Class £353.36 

Sea Turtles Class £130.75 

Dolphins Class £212.55 



This month we sent our Parent/Carer questionnaire, thank you to everyone who responded it was so lovely to read such posi-
tive comments about our school and it demonstrates the effectiveness of the work we do with you as a community. 

Comments included 

• Great school communication 

• The staff and teachers are always very helpful and happy. My child loves going to school, so I thank every staff for cre-
ating such a warm atmosphere and encouraging my child to believe in himself and to thrive in learning.  

• Much improved end of day pick up system (one way system) 

• The school keeps parents well informed about their child’s progress 

• A range of extra curricular clubs which the children enjoy 

• Excellent focus on children's wellbeing  

• Children's behaviour is fantastic  

 

Last week we had a wonderful celebration of talent at our annual Maybury’s Got Talent event! We had the opportunity to see 
magicians, gymnastics, comedians, dancers and singers. I am sure many are destined for greatness in the future! A huge well 
done to Kaden our winner who shared an incredible miming routine with us! Well done! It has been a great year at Maybury, it 
has been great to get back to trips, visits and workshops which the children have really enjoyed!  

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all the staff at Maybury who work so hard to provide your children 
with such a high quality of education at Maybury. Goodbye to Mrs Butler, Mrs Gale, Miss Rietti and Ms Weston who are leav-
ing us at the end of term! 

We wish you all a very happy, relaxing and restful summer holidays. We look forward to seeing you again in September, and 
for those who are moving on, especially all our Year 6 leavers and their families, we wish you every happiness and success for 
the future and in your new schools. Do come back and let us know how you are getting on, we love to hear from you! School 
will reopen on Monday 5th September at 8:40am. As a reminder the gate opens at 8:35 and children should arrive by 8:40!  

Mrs Merritt 

Headteacher 
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You said We listened and responded  

To share how any money 
raised is utilised  

We have used the  money raised to purchase a whole school phonics reading scheme called 
Read Write Inc. We have purchased new phonic reading books and higher level texts for KS2 

children to enjoy.  

More opportunities for 
music  

We have a carefully planned music curriculum in school which is delivered to the children each 
week. We also have optional private/group music tuition from Rock Steady which parents can 

pay for their child to attend if desired. We also offer a free singing club and have weekly singing 
opportunities in school. 

Tapestry should continue 
so parents can know what 
children are doing in class 

We have a parent drop in the Tuesday of each half term. We will be rolling seesaw into year 3 
next year so parents in years 1,2 and 3 will be able to access seesaw to see all the amazing learn-

ing that takes place! 

Increased parent face to 
face meetings 

This has been difficult during Covid but we have plans to get parents back into school in Septem-
ber. Teachers will hold welcome meetings for parents/carers. We are also relaunching our par-

Sharing information about 
topics and class learning so 

parents can support at 
home 

We have newly designed knowledge organisers which will be on our school website in Septem-
ber. This will also be sent home. Our class website pages share what the children are learning 

each month for parents to talk to their children about at home.  



Rainbow Fish 

The Nursery children did a great job at their sports day. They all took part and did their best. Thank you 

to everyone who came and cheered them on  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The nursery celebrated the end of term with a graduation ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starfish 

Starfish had lots of fun at their Sports Day.  The children were in 4 teams and took part in lots of races 

such as passing the ball over and under, a teddy relay race, balancing a beanbag on a bat etc 

Thank you Mummies and Daddies for coming and cheering us along. 

In maths, Starfish have been exploring what number you need to add to 5 to make 6, 7, 8, 9 and 10 e.g. 5 

needs 4 to make 9.  The children are good at representing their answers on their fingers, using maths 

manipulatives and using drawings. 
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Seahorse Class 
Seahorses enjoyed taking part in Sports Day in the playground. The children were in four different  
coloured teams. They had four different activities to complete; balancing a bean bag on a bat, throwing a 
bean bag into a hoop, hurdles and an obstacle course. The children loved cheering on their teammates. 
Thank you to all of the parents that came to watch.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seahorse class  have been learning about the  
importance of recycling.  
They sorted packaging into ways that it can be recycled.  
The children learnt that we can recycle paper, plastic, glass, 
cans and even plants and food waste.   
 
 
Jellyfish Class 
This month has been very busy with DT projects, workshops and even a dragon destroying the classroom!  

Chertsey Museum ran a workshop where the children learnt all about the history of the seaside. The chil-

dren role-played being at the seaside, played Victorian outdoor games, made postcards and puppets and 

got to dress up in Victorian clothing.  

Jellyfish finished their DT projects and made their own healthy sandwich. They used careful knife skills to 

spread and cut ingredients and then enjoyed the best part of eating it! They then evaluated their sand-

wiches and thought about what they liked and disliked and what they would change if they did it again. 

 

   

Key Stage 1 Update  



Manta Rays 

We are having a really busy and fun end to Year 3!  In Science, our topic is Light and Dark, and we have been using 
torches to test reflective materials to design a new book bag, and used mirrors to look at reflections and to create 
mirror mazes and secret messages—it was not as easy as we first thought!  In Literacy, we are writing our own non-
chronological reports about Stone Henge.  We have been doing lots of research to find out about Stone Henge and 
have planned our sections before writing our own reports.  We are also very much looking forward to Maybury’s 
Got Talent and have been auditioning in class! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angelfish Class  

Angelfish have been learning about electricity in their Science lessons.  We  learnt how to use simple electricity 
components (bulbs, buzzers, wires and batteries) to make a simple circuit. The children then used their knowledge 
and understanding from their Science lessons to create a buzzer game in their DT sessions. The children started by 
playing an existing product to see how it worked, designed their own and then made their own game making sure 
that they created a complete circuit. I love how unique they all are! We had lots of fun  making them!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sea Turtles  

This month we have been working hard on our DT 
project, we created water collection system prototypes 
using mechanisms.  The children had to think carefully 
about the material they would use and how they would 
put it all together. We used skills such as: cutting, 
moulding, sawing, gluing. All of Sea Turtles created a 
unique design and they all managed to collect water!  

Dolphins 

This month we have been busy with our latest art project. We have been learning how to Batik.  

We designed our own t-shirts and then used the technique to put it onto t-shirts. We then used fabric dye to paint 
our designs on. It was very messy but lots of fun and we had some great results! 
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 Summer Challenge Reception & Key Stage 1  
 

We have come up with an exciting challenge for you for the summer holidays!  For every 
activity you complete on this grid, please send a photo of you completing it to your NEW 

teacher’s class email address and you could win a prize! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Send to your child’s NEW class email: 

 

Year R: starfish@maybury.surrey.sch.uk  

Year 1: seahorses@maybury.surrey.sch.uk  

Year 2: jellyfish@maybury.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
Go for a walk on 
Horsell Common 

  
  

Go to a park 

  

Bake a sweet 
treat 

  

Visit Heather Farm 
for a walk 

  

  
Have a picnic out-
side somewhere 

  
  

Visit Wisley RHS 
Gardens 

  

Go camping 

  

Lay on the grass 
and look at the 

stars/clouds 

  
Go to the seaside 

  
  

Go to the Lightbox 

  

Go to a coffee 
shop or restau-

rant 

  

Make a den in your 
garden or house 

  

  
Go for a walk 

along the Basing-
stoke Canal 

  

Go to a zoo or farm 

  

Make homemade 
pizza 

  

Plant some seeds 
in a pot or your 

garden 

mailto:starfish@maybury.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:seahorses@maybury.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:jellyfish@maybury.surrey.sch.uk
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 Summer Challenge Key Stage 2  
 

We have come up with an exciting challenge for you for the summer holidays!  For every 

activity you complete on this grid, please send a photo of you completing it to your NEW 

teacher’s class email address and you will win dojos! 

 

 

Send to your child’s NEW class email: 

 

Year 3: mantarays@maybury.surrey.sch.uk  

Year 4: angelfish@maybury.surrey.sch.uk  

Year 5: seaturtles@maybury.surrey.sch.uk 

Year 6: dolphins@maybury.surrey.sch.uk 

  
Go for a walk on 
Horsell Common 

  
10 dojos 

  

Go to a park 
  

10 dojos 

Bake a sweet treat 
  

10 dojos 

Visit Heather Farm 
for a walk 

  
10 dojos 

  
Have a picnic out-
side somewhere 

  
10 dojos 

  

Visit Wisley  
RHS Gardens 

  
10 dojos 

Go camping 
  

10 dojos 

Lay on the grass 
and look at the 

stars/clouds 
  

10 dojos 

  
Go to the seaside 

  
  

10 dojos 
  

Go to the Lightbox 
  

10 dojos 

Go to a coffee shop 
or restaurant 

  
10 dojos 

Make a den in your 
garden or house 

  
10 dojos 

  
Go for a walk 

along the Basing-
stoke Canal 

  
10 dojos 

  

Go to a zoo or farm 
  

10 dojos 

Make homemade 
pizza 

  
10 dojos 

Plant some seeds in 
a pot or your gar-

den 
  

10 dojos 

mailto:mantarays@maybury.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:angelfish@maybury.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:seaturtles@maybury.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:dolphins@maybury.surrey.sch.uk


Diary Dates 

 
PE days for September 

We will continue with our existing uniform policy in September as it has been such a   success this year. Children will wear their 
PE kit on PE days and their uniform every other day. 
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PE Days for September  

INSET Days—SCHOOL CLOSED for training 

Thursday 1st September 2022 

Friday 2nd September 2022 

Monday 31st October 2022 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Friday 21st July 2023 

Autumn Term 2022 

1st September 2022 to 16th December 2022 

Half  Term 24th October 2022—28th October 2022 

Spring Term 2023 

3rd January 2023 to 31st March 2023 

Half Term 13th February 2023—17th February 2023 

Summer Term 2023 

17th April 2023 to 21st July 2023  

Half Term 22nd May 2023 - 2nd June 2023 

(Please note May half term will be for 2 weeks) 

Class P.E day 

Starfish class Thursday and Friday 

Seahorses class Monday and Wednesday 

Jellyfish class Wednesday and Thursday 

Manta Rays class Tuesday and Wednesday 

Angelfish class Wednesday and Friday 

Sea Turtles class Tuesday and Thursday 

Dolphins class Monday and Friday 

Academic Dates 2022/23 



Diary Dates 

 
It's nice to be nice and if a member of Maybury Primary staff made you smile then let us know and we will 
pass on your comments to them. It can be for absolutely anyone in school and for any reason - we'd just 
like to know! Maybe someone in the office was super helpful, someone made your child smile, your class 
teacher or support staff went the extra mile, or you were helped by the Home school Link Worker, Inclu-
sion Leader or Senior Leadership Team or you just want to say thankyou. Please click on the link and fill 
out the form it will take you to, then just add in the information about the Maybury Hero.  We will share 
these nominations with staff each week in our staff meeting! 

 

The form can be found here:  https://forms.office.com/r/WZNRw9TY1t 
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Maybury Heroes 

https://forms.office.com/r/WZNRw9TY1t
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July 

Tuesday 19 End of term for Nursery ONLY  

Wednesday 20 End of term, school finishes at 1:30pm 

Thursday 21 Inset Day—school CLOSED for staff training  

Friday 22 Inset Day—school CLOSED for staff training  

Summer Holidays—Monday 25th July to Wednesday 31st August 

AUTUMN TERM 2022 

September 

Thursday 1 INSET Day – School closed for staff training  

Friday 2 INSET Day – School closed for staff training  

Monday 5 Autumn Term begins – Children return to school 

Monday – Friday 5-9 Modern Superheroes week 

Tuesday 6 Sea Turtles parent welcome meeting – 2:45pm 

Wednesday 7 Dolphins parent welcome meeting – 2:45pm 

Monday 12 Angelfish parent welcome meeting – 2:45pm 

Tuesday 13 Jellyfish parent welcome meeting – 2:45pm 

Tuesday 13 Starbooks Reading Café – Library – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Wednesday 14 Manta Rays parent welcome meeting – 2:45pm 

Monday 19 Seahorses parent welcome meeting – 2:45pm 

Tuesday 20 Starbooks Reading Café – Library – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Tuesday 27 Starbooks Reading Café – Library – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

  

October 

Monday 3 Harvest Festival 

Tuesday 4 Starbooks Reading Café – Library – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Thursday 6 Mufti Day – donate £1 

Tuesday 11 Starbooks Reading Café – Library – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Wednesday 12 Prospective Parent Meeting and Tour – 9am 

Monday – Friday 17 - 21 International Week 

Tuesday 18 Parent drop in session – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Tuesday 18 Uniform Sale – 3:15pm – 3:30pm 

Thursday 20 International Food Event 

Friday 21 Break for half term 

Friday – Friday   HALF TERM 24th to 28th October 2022 

Monday 31 INSET Day – School closed for staff training  

  

November 

Tuesday 1 Children return to school 
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April:  Responsibility 

May:  Perseverance 

June:  Honesty 

July:  Courage   

 

Our Values – Summer Term 

Responsibility 

April’s value is Responsibility, some suggestions to encourage this important value at home are: 

• Discuss the importance of looking after property, taking care of things and looking after environ-
ment   

• Encourage your children to be responsible for bringing the correct equipment to school (book 
bags, library books, P.E kits etc.) 

• Read  ‘Dear Greenpeace’ by Simon James and ‘Dogger’ by Shirley Hughes 

 

Perseverance 

May’s value is Perseverance, some suggestions to encourage this  important value at home are: 

• Talk about the importance of never giving up 

• Regularly encourage children to try new things 

• Share some instances when you’ve needed perseverance and grit to accomplish a difficult task 

 

Honesty: 

June’s value is Honesty , some suggestions to encourage this  important value at home are: 

• To ensure children play fairly, no cheating in games! 

• To praise and value your child when they tell the truth. 

•    To read stories such as “The boy who cried wolf”. 

 

Courage: 

July's value is Courage, some suggestions to encourage this 
important value at home are: 

• Talk  about standing up for what is right and being brave. 

· Talking about when you  have been scared  

· Encouraging children to have a go at new things: swim-
ming, sports activities etc. 

· Read ‘The Owl who was afraid of the dark’ by Jill Tom-
linson and ‘ The Gruffalo’ by Julia Donaldson  


